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REPEAL OF POLICY STATEMENT

CI-21-0001 - Delay in implementation of 200-dollar late fee for appli-
cations received outside of the hemp producer application window
The Washington state department of agriculture repeals Policy 

Statement CI-21-0001. Notification of the policy statement was filed 
with the office of the code reviser on February 11, 2021 (WSR 
21-05-035).

Since the $200 late fee for applications received outside the 
hemp producer application window was repealed from chapter 16-306 WAC, 
Hemp program, this policy statement is no longer necessary and should 
be repealed.
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